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NOTIFICATION 

This is for the information of all concerned that candidates who have submitted the B.Ed 
online application form as "Appeared" candidates (without UG/PG final results) and appeared in the 
B.Ed Entrance Examination 2024, held on 4th August 2024, should submit a copy of all the marksheet 
/grade cards to their respective First Preference College on or before 30th August 2024. They 
should also produce the original marksheet/grade card to the college for verification. The colleges 
will upload the marksheet/grade card of such students after verification and modify their scores 
accordingly from the college login of the Admission Portal by 31st August 2024. 

For UG Degree "Appeared" candidates who fail to submit their marksheet/grade card by the 
above date, their candidature will not be considered in the merit list and they will not be eligible for 
admission in any B.Ed Colleges/Institutes affiliated with Assam University. 

For PG Degree "Appeared" candidates who fail to produce the final marksheet/grade card, 
their candidature in the merit list will be prepared on the basis of their UG Degree results. 

 
It may be noted that candidates who have already submitted/uploaded their final 

marksheet/grade card should not visit the college for the above purpose.  
 
Also, if any corrections are needed in the UG/PG Degree aggregate marks for all 

candidates who appeared in the B.Ed Entrance Test 2024, they are advised to update their aggregate 
marks at their 1st preference college on or before 30th August 2024.  

 
If it is found after the publication of the merit list that, a candidate's aggregate 

marks/percentage mismatch with the marks uploaded in the application form during the physical 
document verification by the college at the time of admission, their candidature will not be 
considered by the concerned college and will also be disqualified from the entire B.Ed Admission 
process for the 2024-26 session. Therefore, all candidates who appeared for the B.Ed Entrance 
Examination 2024 are advised to check their aggregate marks very carefully, and if any 
corrections are needed, they should visit their 1st preference college for this purpose. 
Additionally, candidates are advised to submit the required documents on or before 30th August 
2024.  

No request for an extension of the date will be considered. Applicants are advised to visit the 
Admission Portal regularly for further updates/announcements. 

 
 
 

 
 
No. AUD/CDC/B.Ed(EE)/2024 
Copy to:                     Date- 24/08/2024 

1. PS to VC for kind information to Vice Chancellor for information. 
2. Principal of All Affiliated B.Ed Colleges/ Institutes for information and necessary action. 
3. Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the notification in the Assam University 

Website. 
4. File. 

 

 


